
Borough of Matawan 

 

Special Executive Session Meeting of the Mayor & Council 

 

2020 Police Lieutenant Review & Record Interviews 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Mayor and Council of the Borough of Matawan have 

scheduled a Special Executive Session Teleconference Meeting of the Governing Body 

on Tuesday, December 1, 2020 to be held immediately after the Mayor and Council’s 

regularly scheduled 7:00 PM Meeting to discuss personnel.  No formal action will be 

taken.  This meeting is not open to the public.   

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

 


